To: School Board

The Ad-Hoc Policy Committee met Wednesday, August 16, 2023 at 5:00 p.m..

- 1. The school nurse was in attendance and the school board committee members and the school nurse had a robust conversation about Narcan. Moving forward, there were a few editorial changes in policy #516.5 that will be brought to the school board for approval.
- 2. The committee also had a conversation about Policy #606 Resource Selection Policy and Reevaluation Procedures. While there were a few edits that were recommended for school board approval, there was also consensus among the committee members that Policy #606 is probably the most pivotal (important) (relevant) policy in the entire policy manual. Moving forward, the committee will be asking the rest of the school board to pump the brakes with the policy adoption process with this particular policy. The committee is requesting that more voices be invited to the table to help develop the language that should be included in this policy. Specifically, the committee is interested in consulting with representatives from the home school population (160 students/families) to get their input on what should be included in this policy.
- 3. The committee intends to meet again to have continued conversations about Policy #606. In addition, the committee will be revisiting the cell phone policy, too.

Jamie Skjeveland, Ed.D.

Superintendent